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08/09/2020  12:27:132020/3553/P OBJ Alexia Shaw Hello, as a resident of the house diametrically opposite to the proposed site, I am not in favour of this 

construction. There has been building work going on in 3 Hillfield Road ever since I moved in five years ago, 

and the basement excavation has had repercussions on the surrounding houses I'm told. Basement work is 

also planned for 1 Hillfield Road, and to carry out works on the specified site seems unwise given the amount 

of digging in the area. The residents of South Mansions are already suffering from subsidence and severe 

cracking and this will only exacerbate matters. 

Thank you for your time,

Alexia Shaw

08/09/2020  13:14:062020/3553/P SUPPRT Vanessa Aarons I am pleased that the land will be developed and I support this application. The application looks sensible, 

considerate and I think will improve the local area. Where there is currently an under utilised space, which 

looks very scruffy, this development has a nice feel to it.
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